



717 17th St. • P.O. Box 5108 • Denver, CO 80202 • 303.978.2000

August 12, 2020

Dear U.S. Building Insulation Customer:

Johns Manville is announcing a price increase effective **October 1**, **2020**. This price increase applies to the following products:

| All Residential and Commercial Batt & Roll Products | 4% |
|---|----|
| PSK & FSK | 4% |
| Basement Wall | 4% |
| All Loose Fill Blowing Wool Products | 4% |
| All Manufactured Housing Products | 4% |
| All Metal Building Products | 4% |
| Insul-Shield [®] | 4% |
| Download Fiberglass Price Announcement | |

This price increase will apply to all orders shipped on or after **October 1, 2020** regardless of the date of order placement. Please check with your Customer Advocate as this date approaches for information on current product lead times.

To ensure shipment by October 1, 2020 Johns Manville recommends placing orders early. Johns Manville reserves the right to monitor all orders placed between now and the date of increase and limit quantities if necessary.

If you have any questions about the implementation of this increase, please contact your Sales Representative or Account Manager. Thank you for your ongoing support of JM products.

Chuck McGavern

Director of Sales Insulation Systems Building Insulation



Mailing Address: Johns Manville 717 17th Street Denver, CO 80202

© 2020 Johns Manville. All Rights Reserved. Your privacy is important to us. Please read our Privacy Policy.